
Notice to the Citizens of 

The Town of St. Albans 

Road Addressing Ordinance 

In accordance with 24 V.S.A. § 1972, the citizens of the Town of St. Albans are hereby notified that on 

February 20th, 2024, the Selectboard adopted the revised Road Addressing Ordinance.  The purpose of the 

ordinance is to establish a more uniform road naming and addressing system throughout the Town of St. 

Albans and easily locatable address that will have a number of beneficial results. 

 

The full text of the ordinance may be examined at the office of the Town Clerk or on the Town’s website 

at www.stalbanstown.com.    

 

The citizens are further notified that within forty-five (45) days of the above provided date of adoption 

that they may present a petition to the Selectboard or the Town Clerk signed by not less than five percent 

(5%) of the qualified voters that will cause a vote at a Special Meeting of the Town on the question of 

disapproving this ordinance.       

 

 
 


